
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
 

Flamingos 100% 

Kingfishers 97.3% 

Jackdaws 98.5% 

Hummingbirds  96.3% 

 

 

Whole School 98% 
  (Our whole school target for 2020-21 is 97%) 
 

 
 

 

New Covid 19 email address if you have a positive test result please email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk at any time to let us know. It is important that you use this 

email address so that we are able act promptly. 
 

Parents’ Evening Please note that booking appointments go live on ParentMail on 20th 

October from 10 a.m. 

 

Year 6 If you have not done so already, please note that the closing date is 31st October 

2020 to make the 2021 Secondary school application for your child. 

 

Guy Fawkes Lunch 5th November  We will be having a special themed Guy Fawkes lunch 

for the children.  Pre-booking not necessary. £2.30 per child. 
 

 

The Friends’ fund raising events  The Friends of the School are organising a Halloween 

fancy dress and a pumpkin carving competition, both taking place on Friday 23rd October, for 

a small donation - prizes to be won! Please see the attached posters. 

 

Also, attached are details of exciting balloon race being organised by The Friends. 
 

Reminder Half term holidays Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October  
 

9th 

October 
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